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Coordinator

 
NWEA MAP Growth Assessments – Students in grades K-9 

• Sites are wrapping up the fall benchmark assessments.  
• Winter benchmarks will take place the week of January 30th. 
• Students in grades 3-9 will not have a spring benchmark assessment. The AK STAR 

assessment will provide that data. 
• K-2 students will have a spring MAP benchmark 

 
AK Star and Alaska Science Assessment – Students in grades 3-10 

• The results from the AK Star and Alaska Science assessments will be publicly available on 
November 9th.  

• LPSD students will take the spring assessments the week of April 3rd.  
 

ADP - Alaska Developmental Profile – Kindergarten students  
• The ADP is a series of teacher observations 
• All sites have begun the ADP 
• The final date for reporting is November 1 
• These are the overall results for the fy22 School year. Results for the individual domains 

can be found on the second page of this report.  
 

 
 
DLM -Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps – Select students in grades  

• Based on current enrollment LPSD will not have any students participating in the DLM 
this year.  

• Should that change, the DLM assessment will take place in March 
 

NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress – Select student in select grades 
• The state results for the fy22 school year will be available soon. 
• Dates of NAEP assessments in LPSD schools are TBD 
• Preliminary long term trend tracking has shown that scores in reading and math went 

down during the pandemic.  
  



 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


